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HEIGHTENED ALERT: TRACKING DEVICES 
MEMBERS ARE REQUESTED TO BE EXTRA VIGILANT FOLLOWING THE RECENT DISCOVERY OF  

TWO TRACKING DEVICES. 

The below pictured devices have been found located on vehicles belonging to a jeweller and a traveling sales 
representative from the West Midlands region. 

‘Tracker 1’ was found on a jewellers car when it was being routinely serviced at BMW on Wednesday 5th 
April 2023. The magnetic device was discovered in the gulley between the bonnet and the windscreen. 

‘Tracker 2’ is believed to be a home-made device that was discovered on a sales rep car during March 2023.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                             TRACKER 1                                                                        TRACKER 2 

ADVICE/GUIDANCE: 

• Always let somebody know your location, destination and your ETA. 

• Keep your mobile charged. 

• If you become suspicious that someone is monitoring you, please contact the Police. 

• Review the security of your stock and ensure it is kept as safe as possible. 

• Be mindful of who may be following you either on foot or in a vehicle at discreet distances. 

• Always check your immediate surroundings before getting in/out of your vehicle. 

• If you feel under immediate threat or believe someone is following you, please dial 999 or drive to the 

nearest known Police Station. 


